
10th April, 2024 

The General Manager 

DCS-CRD 

(Corporate Relationship Department) 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai -400001 

SCRIP CODE No. 504076 

Sub.: Reply to BSE for clarification sought on significant movement in price 

Ref.: BSE Email dated 9th April, 2024 

Dear Sir, 

This is in reference to clarification sought from Jyoti Limited ("the Company") on 9th April, 2024, in 

relation to significant movement in price of the shares of the Company. In this regard, we would like to 

inform you that the Company is in compliance with SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 and the Company has 

been promptly intimating / informing the Stock Exchange on all event(s) and information(s), which may 

have a bearing on the operation/ performance of the Company which include all price sensitive 

information as and when required from time to time. 

There is no undisclosed/price sensitive information or any impending announcement/corporate action 

which needs to be informed to the Stock Exchanges at this point of time and which may have a bearing 

on the price / volume behavior in the Company's scrip. Therefore, the movement in the Company's 

share price is purely market driven and owing to the market conditions on which the Company, neither, 

has any control nor has any knowledge of reasons. 

If there is any information which leads to price fluctuation in our stock, we shall definitely inform the 

stock exchange as per Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 

You are requested to please take note of the same. 

Regards, 

For Jyoti Limited 

CS S. Singha I 

Vice President (Legal) & 

Company Secretary 
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